
 

 

Sturbridge Recreation Meeting  Minutes Monday November 17, 2008  5:30pm 

 

 

 In Attendance:, Mike Moran, , Al Jones and Mary Lou Volpe 

 

Absent: Mike Curtin and Tom Kane 

 

The Board reviewed the Capital Items for FY 10 and Lynne will present the FY 10 

Budget for the next meeting 

 

Ed Pechie from Little League did stop in to meet with the Board we asked that he join us 

on December 15 , 2008@ 5:45pm to discuss Little League 

 

The request to seed Turners was brought to the DPW this will be done in early spring too 

late in the season 

 

Diane Monfredo from girls softball attended the meeting voicing her concerns for the 

need of adequate fields for the Girls Softball  In view of the proposed field she would like 

to use 2 of the proposed field s for  U 10, U12 and U14games and leave Burgess as 

practice for the younger girls 

 

 

Next Meeting Monday, December 1, 2008 at 5:30pm  

 

Meeting Ajourned at 7:18pm 

 

 

Respectfully Yours, 

 

 

Lynne Girouard  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


